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MEMORANDUM FOR: 
ATTENTION:

Deputy Director for Administration

FROM:

SUBJECT:
REFERENCE:

Executive Officer, OL

Records About Drug Experimentation
Memo dtd 3 Oct 78 to D/L fm DDA, same subj

1. The reference requested OL certification that 
complete searches had been made for any records pertaining 
to Agency drug testing programs plus an estimate of the 
probability that further records might be in OL files but 
not uncovered. In an initial oral response, EO/OL assured 
■ ■ ■ ■ ■ I  DDA Staff, that OL had, in fact, performed 
extensive searches and that the probability of further 
records being uncovered was slim. This estimate has proved 
to be in error. The recent records review program conducted 
at the record center has revealed copies of correspondence 
pertaining to drug-related contracting by £ ■ ■ ■ ■ ■ ■ ■ ■ ■

. It is also apparent that previous drug- 
related paper searches have been functionally directed 
rather than all-encompassing.

2. As noted above, OL has uncovered some memoranda 
pertaining to drug-related contracts. Additionally, OL 
is now directing a complete file search by all components 
to insure that no additional documents are available.
This search will require up to 2 weeks, and a final con­
clusive position as requested in the referent should be 
available not later than 27 October. Copies of the docu­
ments recently uncovered are attached.


